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LYRICS

King of all the Earth Lion of the land The perfect sacrifice You�re worthy to be
praise

King of all the Earth Lion of the land The perfect sacrifice You�re worthy to be
praise

I will lift my hands to You (lift my hands to You) I will set by Your plan (set
by Your plan) To worship You alone (worship You alone) You�re worthy to be
praise

I will lift my hands to You (lift my hands to You) I will set by Your plan (set
by Your plan) To worship You alone (worship You alone) You�re worthy to be
praise You�re worthy to be praise You�re worthy to be praise Mighty Redeemer
You�re worthy to be praise

You�re worthy to be praise You�re worthy to be praise Mighty Redeemer You�re
worthy to be praise

Lifter of my hands Maker of my ways Giver of each breath You�re worthy to be
praise

Lifter of my hands Maker of my ways Giver of each breath You�re worthy to be
praise

I will lift my hands to You I will set by Your plan To worship You alone You�re
worthy to be praise

I will lift my hands to You I will set by Your plan To worship You alone You�re
worthy to be praise

You�re worthy to be praise You�re worthy to be praise Mighty Redeemer You�re
worthy to be praise

You�re worthy to be praise You�re worthy to be praise Mighty Redeemer You�re
worthy to be praise

You�re worthy to be praise You�re worthy to be praise Mighty Redeemer You�re
worthy to be praise

Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah You�re worthy to be
praise

Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah You�re worthy to be
praise

Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah You�re worthy to be
praise

Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah You�re worthy to be
praise
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Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah You�re worthy to be
praise

Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah Hallelujah You�re worthy to be
praise
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